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Request for Proposals  

Comprehensive Support and Improvement (CSI) 

Targeted School Improvement (TSI)   

Technical Assistance 

Questions and Responses 

# Question From Response 

1 Can you provide an update regarding 
the August RFP and clarify if this new 
RFP replaces it? 

Perks The RFP posted on 12/21/18 
replaces the August 2018 RFP.  
Clarifying language was added to 
the 12/21/18 RFP regarding award 
recipient(s), budget requirements 
and other items. 

2 If the new RFP replaces the August 
RFP, would we need to resubmit an 
entire new package or could we send 
the additional information being 
requested? - E.g. as an amendment? 

Perks A new package/proposal would 
need to be submitted. 

3 What is the expectation/limitation for the 
length/page limit for the letter of 
interest? 

Barbour There is no expectation or limitation 
for length or page limit for the letter 
of interest. 

 
 
4 
 
 

Will more than one partner be 
selected?  Will each partner be 
awarded $500k or will the $500 be 
divided between the two?  Will schools 
be grouped in some cohort approach 
for specific types of support?  Is this 
something we should consider in our 
approach as expressed in the letter of 
intent?  
 

 
 
Barbour 

It is possible that more than one 
partner could be selected. 
The amount for the RFP is not to 
exceed $500,000; therefore, the 
amount would be divided as the 
NHDOE sees appropriate should 
more than one partner be selected. 
The proposals submitted should 
outline how support will be provided 
to schools based on the entities 
approach to school improvement.   

 

 


